
 

 

 
 
 
 

PERMISSION TO VIEW PG RATED MOVIE 
16 September 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This letter is to provide you with information regarding students watching the PG rated series “Round the 
Twist”, details of which are outlined below. 
 

Date:  
 

Week 10 – Term 3 

Educational Rationale: 
 
 

English/Reading – As part of the consolidation of lessons taught 
developing key reading and comprehension strategies 

Where:  In classrooms  

Classes attending: 
 

Sinatra, Sheppard, Hanson, Sheeran and Barnes   

Organising Teacher: 
 

Mr Adam Sargeant 

Staff in attendance: 
 

Classroom teachers (and Support staff)  

Return this note by: 
 
Additional Information 

Friday 18th September, 2020 
 
Please complete the attached permission Slip if you would like you 
child to NOT participate in this activity. Parents/carers happy for their 
child/ren to participate need not to return the permission slip. 

 

Permission Note — Non Participation of Movie 
 
I request that my child ____________________________ of class ______________ not view the PG rated 
series Round the Twist. 
 

Parent Signature ___________________________  

 

Please sign and return the attached permission slip to class teachers no later than Friday 18th September, 
2020 
 
Kind Regards, 
Adam Sargeant                       Mr Adam Wynn 
Organising Teacher                  Principal 
 

 


